Sample Letter or Email – Healthcare Provider to Patient: Reminder letter to complete CRC Stool test:

[Letterhead]

[Date]

[Patient Address]

Dear [Patient],

Your health is our first priority. We are writing to remind you about the importance of completing and returning your colorectal cancer (CRC) screening stool test.

As you may recall, we provided you with a stool test kit as part of our recommendations for CRC screening. This test is a simple and noninvasive way to check for early signs of CRC. 

It is important to follow through with this recommendation, as early detection of CRC can significantly improve the chances of survival. We understand that it can be easy to forget to complete and return the test, but we encourage you to take a few minutes to do so as soon as possible.

To return the test, simply follow the instructions provided in the kit. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office at [insert phone number].

Thank you for considering this important step in your healthcare.

Sincerely,

[Provider’s name]
